

October 9, 2023

Re: Venetia Valley School Storm Drain and New Toilet Building

Dear Neighbor:

On behalf of the San Rafael City Schools Board of Trustees, District staff continue to implement the 2015 voter approved Measure A Bond. As a part of that program at Venetia Valley School we are improving the storm drainage swale along the property line at Edward Avenue, ending at Madison.



This work will begin in October and be complete in March 2024. In addition, we are building a new student staff toilet building by the playground.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me directly at (415) 492-3285.

Regards:

Tim Ryan

Senior Director of Strategic Facility Planning

San Rafael City Schools

